
 
 

50th Anniversary Dan Stewart Memorial Two Day Trial 
Organised by the Loch Lomond Motorcycling Club 

26th and 27th May 2018 
 

Revised Provisional Results 
 
1) Premier Award (Dan Stewart Trophy):- 
    (Adult Expert Class) James Carr  Sat 29  Sun 15      Total 44 (75 Cleans) 

 
2) Premier Award (Dan Stewart Trophy):- 
    (Adult Class)  Gavin Black  Sat 13  Sun 31      Total 44 (73 Cleans) 
 
3) Best Adult Expert  Chris Brown  Sat 22  Sun 25       Total 47 
 
4) Best Schoolperson  Malcolm Summers Sat 87  Sun 69      Total 156 
 
5) Best MCUI Rider  Jake Hanlon  Sat 17  Sun 48       Total 65 
(Tullich Trophy) 
 
6) Best Performance  Kieran Hankin  Sat 31  Sun 37+11 time   Total 79 
(Over 40) 
 
7) Best Performance  Chris Koch  Sat 43  Sun 39       Total 82 
(Over 50) 
 
8) Best Performance  Gordon Murray Sat 93  Sun 100     Total 193 
(Over 60) 
 
9) Best Scottish Rider Ben Dignan  Sat 48  Sun 24       Total 72 
(Geordie Shaw Trophy) 
 
1st Class Awards to 15% of Finishers other than above 
Andy Cripps  Sat 42 Sun 28   Total 70 
Roger Williams Sat 45 Sun 29   Total 74 
Paul Sullivan  Sat 31 Sun 45   Total 76 
Anthony Ayrton Sat 36 Sun 44   Total 80 
David Bell  Sat 59 Sun  27  Total 86 
Lewis Byron  Sat 57 Sun 39   Total 88 
Richard Fraser  Sat 35 Sun 54   Total 89 (71 cleans) 
Chris Barnfather Sat 59 Sun 30   Total 89 (65 cleans) 
Andrew Lishman Sat 52 Sun 38   Total 90 
Stephen Murphy Sat 30 Sun 64   Total 94 
Robert Loney  Sat 56 Sun 39   Total 95 
Ryan Brown  Sat 56 Sun 43   Total 99 
Aaron Smyth  Sat 33 Sun 73   Total 106 
Kevin Tate  Sat 56 Sun 53   Total 109 
Neil Sharp  Sat 50 Sun 62   Total 112 
 
 



 
Finishers 
All finishers are listed on attached sheet. 
Number of Starters 133 
Number of Non Starters 7 
Number of Finishers 111 
Number of Retirals 22 
 
Many thanks to all the riders and to members of other clubs who came to observe and help out.  It is very much 
appreciated.  Look forward to seeing you all again next year.  Regs out for next year Mid-January 2019. 
All awards will be posted out in a few weeks.  Hope you all enjoyed the Trial.  See you all next year. 
 
Ian Middleton Tel No 0141 585 0039 
Event Secretary 2018 


